
 

 
 

The Ayer Shirley SEPAC would like to 
invite you to: 

 
 
 

SEPAC MEETING  
 

Our next meeting will be in person at the ASRMS library. We 
continue to offer a virtual option as well. We will be starting our 
evening off with a workshop by attorney Paul J. Bella, on 
guardianships. Our business meeting will follow the presentation. 
Hope to see you there. All are welcome. 

 

Wednesday April 24th, 2024  
         

6:30 Guardianship Presentation 
 
      7:30 Business Meeting 
       at 

      ASRMS-library 

   Zoom Meeting 

Meeting ID: 872 1146 5964 
Presentation: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87211465964 

   Business Meeting Link: https://asrsd.zoom.us/j/83722993221 
    

 
 

Please email SEPAC with questions at asrsdsepac@gmail.com 


